

ST. MARK'S LUTHERAN CHURCH

The Rev. Larry F. Lepper, D.Min, Pastor 821 Jackson Street St. Paul, NE 68873-1412 (308) 754-4957 November 1, 1996

Mr. Tim Fox Chime Master Systems P.O. Box 936 Lancaster, OH 43130-0936

Dear Mr. Fox:

Sincerely.

The purpose of this letter is to express our complete satisfaction with our Chime Master Systems carillon! Members of our congregation are extremely happy with the performance of the system, not only because they enjoy the beautiful music produced by the system, but because of the powerful witness it makes to the community.

The system not only provides beautiful music for the community's enjoyment, but it also provides a powerful public witness to the faith of our congregation. Let me share with you the response of one member of the community:

"Nashville is a big city with ever present noise pollution. Police, ambulance and fire truck sirens, jet planes flying overhead and city busses and loud cars below. It is because of this lifestyle, that I have come to appreciate the "sounds" of St. Paul. In particular, the chimes that ring out softly from St. Mark's every evening. Thirty minutes of soft, soothing chimes that any music lover, Christian or person seeking stress relief at the end of a long day can enjoy and appreciate . . ."

Thank you for enabling us to provide a powerful witness to the community!

The Rev. Dr. Larry F. Lepper, Pastor